
 

What’s been happening? 
Despite the horrible weather last week this years road patrollers had a 
fabulous time at Splash Planet.  They spent time between the outside pools 
and the heated indoor pool as a way to warm up before going outside again.  

I would just like to take this moment to thank our 2018 Road Patrollers for 
all the hard work, focus and dedication to the job.  They are out on road 
patrol rain, hail or shine and mange our community as they cross some very 
busy roads.  Well done to you all.  It is not an easy job at all and we 
appreciate you keeping us all safe. THANK YOU.  

Thursday last week we had a group of senior students perform at a Hastings 
Community meeting in Havelock North.  They are asked through the music 
trust to perform and I can tell you that this group of students absolutely out 
did themselves.  They demonstrated all of the school values and performed to 
an inspiring level.  There is nothing more pleasing to receive a message from 
a wider community member telling me how wonderful Ebbett Park Students 
are and how impressed they were in watching and listening to a group of 
students playing cello and violin.  They were rewarded by receiving a small 
gift from the Mayor. THANK YOU FOR YOUR EXCELLENCE, PRIDE & SPIRIT.  
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Seesaw 
A free app to access 
your students learning 
and experiences while 
at Ebbett Park School. 

ClassDojo 
A free app we use to 
reward students and 
an easy way to 
communicate with 
your child’s teacher. 

Schoolstream 
A free app for us to 
share notices, for 
parents to sign 
permission slips and 
to inform us of your 
child’s absence. 
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School Pool 

This has finally been repaired and ready to go.  I am hoping that, despite the wet weather, the water is 
still warming up and the students will get a chance to be in the pool before the end of the term.  
Classes swimming will be at the teachers discretion during the final two weeks of the term. 

What’s Coming up 
Last 2 weeks of term 

There are a number of events happening over the last two weeks of this term.  So are weather 
dependent, so please ensure that you are on school stream to receive any updates or alerts about these 
events. 

Week 8: 
Wednesday: Celebration Assemblies - details regarding times for these have already been sent out. 
                    Go Noodle Competition in the afternoon. 
Thursday: Fabulous 14 hanging with Ms M. (morning) 
                 Values goal of 20,000 points reached celebration. 
Week 9: 
Monday: School end of year trip to Frimley Pools 
Tuesday: 2019 classroom visits (11.30 - 12.30) 
Wednesday: Year 6 Leavers Dinner (evening) 
Thursday: Prize Giving (11.30 - 12.30) ALL WELCOME. 
          
        
              Last weeks Classroom Champions  
             Way to Go you guys! 

Celebrating Student Success 
CONGRATULATIONS to Ardie J  Smith who was part of the 
winning 10s and under basketball team that played in a 
tournament in Wellington over the weekend.  The team he 
plays for are the ‘Jellyfish’.  They played 5 games during the 
tournament and coming out on top really made the 
weekend special.                                                     
CONGRATULATIONS to Brodi Goodley who received 
player of the day at Softball during the weekend.  Both 

Brodi and his brother Tyson made 2 home runs each during their game.  Well 
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done boys. 
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DATES TO REMEMBER 
Week 8: Wednesday 5th December - Celebration Assemblies and Go Noodle House challenge 
1.45pm                                                                 in the hall 

   Thursday 6th December - Fabulous 14 with Ms Medlicott 

                                                  - Top School Competition (Raureka School) 3.30 - 6pm  
       (seniors only) 
                                                  - Board of Trustees Meeting: 6.15pm at EPS 

               Friday 7th December - MTG workshop with room 8 at school. 

Week 9: Monday 10th December - Reports home and School trip to Frimley Aquatics Centre (End of  
     year school Celebration) 

              Tuesday 11th - 2019 Classroom experience 

    Wednesday 12th - Year 6 Leavers Dinner 

              Thursday 13th December - Prizegiving Assembly (11.30am- 12.30pm) 

              Friday 14th December - Last day of term and year: 12pm finish. 

REMINDER: Term 4 School hats are required.  Please ensure that your child/ren has theirs! 

The 2019 academic year will begin 
Monday 4th February

 

 

Protect tamariki from harmful UV radiation by being 

SunSmart, particularly between September and April 

  
j Slip on a long-sleeved shirt and keep in 

the shade 

 

j Slop on sunscreen 20 minutes before 

going outside, even on cloudy days. 

Ensure it is broad-spectrum, water 

resistant SPF 30 + sunscreen  

 

j Slap on a wide-brimmed hat or cap with 

flaps 

 

j Wrap on close-fitting sunglasses 

 

j Teachers and whānau should slip, slop, 

slap and wrap too as healthy role models 

 

j Develop a sun protection policy 

 

j Become a SunSmart school 
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